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Tuesday 12th August 2025 

RE: New Principal Announcement 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to introduce myself as the new Principal of Ernest Bevin Academy and I am 
incredibly excited to be joining this vibrant school community in September. 

From my first visits to the Academy, I was struck by the warmth of the welcome, the dedication 
of the staff and the potential of our students. I firmly believe that every young person, regardless 
of background, deserves an education that equips them to flourish academically, socially, and 
personally.  

My vision for Ernest Bevin Academy is clear: to become one of the top boys’ schools in the 
country — a school where excellence is the norm, not the exception. Over the coming years, we 
will focus relentlessly on: 

• Exceptional Teaching & Learning – ensuring every lesson inspires, challenges, and 
supports every student. 

• A Culture of High Expectations – where respect, responsibility and ambition are 
evident in every interaction. 

• Strong Community Engagement – building partnerships with parents, local businesses 
and wider organisations to enrich our students’ opportunities. 

Our work will be underpinned by our Academy values of Ambition, Perseverance and Unity. 
These values will guide the way we think, the way we behave and the way we work together — 
ensuring every student is prepared for success in the next stage of their life. 

I know that achieving this vision will require us to work in true partnership with you as parents 
and carers. Your involvement, support and feedback will be central to our success. 

In the coming months, I look forward to meeting many of you in person and I am committed to 
being visible, approachable and engaged in school life from day one.  

Thank you for the trust you place in us to educate your children. Together, we will ensure that 
Ernest Bevin Academy is a place they are proud to attend and where they will thrive. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Ademolake 

Principal 


